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VISIT BY THE GOVERNOR-GENERAL OF FIJI
AND ADI LADY CAKOBAU

The Governor-General of Fiji, His Excellency

Ratu Sir George Cakobau and Adi Lady Cakobau at the

invitation of the Governor-General are to make a State

Visit to Australia from 28 April to 8 May, 1930.

The State Visit will be a significant occasion as

it will be Their Excellencies' first official visit to

Australia and will highlight the strong and historic ties

of friendship existing between Australia and Fiji.

As well as visiting Canberra, Their Excellencies will

visit South Australia, New South Wales and Queensland

in that sequence.


